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November 13, 2024 

 

Thank you to all families that were able to join us for trick or treating on Halloween.  We had an 
amazing turnout and the kids went home very happy!!!   

We also want to thank every family for coming to conferences.  We had 100% of our families 
attend!  It definitely was a wonderful two days!  Thank you to home and school and many 
others for the treats for the staƯ during conferences!!!  We appreciate all of you! 

 

Warm outside clothes 

Please send warm clothes now for recess.  We do go outside every recess unless it is raining or 
below zero wind chill.  At this time of year it could even snow.  Once it snows, students will need 
boots, snowpants, hats and mittens in order to play on the playground and in the field.  

 

November 26th - Lunch and NO AFTERCARE 

On November 26th we are going to provide some kind of lunch that we order in for the 
students.  This will be paid for by school.  We will be sending out a form next week so you can 
choose which meal your child would like.** There is no aftercare before vacations.  So please plan 
ahead for Tuesday, November 26th, to have all children picked up or ride the bus home at 3pm. ** 

 

3K and 4K Christmas Concert 

Please save the date for the 3K and 4K Christmas concert.  The concert will be on Wednesday, 
December 11th, at 11am.  The concert will be held in the gym.  They are learning their Christmas 
songs already and will be so excited to sing to you.  Grandparents and other family members are 
welcome! 

 

Kindergarten through 5th grade Christmas program 

Please save the date for the kindergarten through 5th grade Christmas program.  There will be two 
shows!  The program is on Thursday, December 19th.  The shows are at 1:30pm and 6pm in the 
gym.   



 

St. Edward Apparel Sale 

A link went out in an email on November 11th to order St Edward Apparel.  These will be ordered 
and ready in time for Christmas.   

 

2024 Culver’s Fundraiser 

'Tis the season for busy schedules! Make life easier with Culver's coupons and support St. Edward. 
Order forms will be sent home on Wed, Nov. 20th. 
How it works: 

*Sell $10 coupon sheets ($22 value) 

*Return order forms and money to school by Wed, Dec. 2nd 

*Purchased Culver’s coupon sheets will be sent home Wed, Dec. 11th (coupons have 6 month 
expiration date) 
Each coupon sheet includes: 

*Free Medium Concrete Mixer 

*Free Single Scoop in a WaƯle Cone 

*Free Medium Cheese Curds 

*BOGO Double Cheese Butterburger 

*$2 oƯ any Regular Basket 
Thank you for your support! 

Home & School Committee 

 
November -  

  15th - Mass 8:15am 

  22nd - Mass 8:15am 

  26th - School provided lunch to thank students; NO AFTERCARE! 

  27th - NO SCHOOL! 

  28th - NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving 

  29th - NO SCHOOL 

 

Blessings for a wonderful week! 

 

Mrs. Renee Cowart 

 


